C a t h o l i c
D i o c e s e  o f  S u p e r i o r

To all priests and deacons:

In order to practice or exercise your ministry outside of the Diocese of Superior WI, a Letter of Good Standing/Testimonial of Suitability for Ordained Ministry is required prior to the event. This is a policy in all dioceses.  The letter is sent from the DOS office to the diocesan office, where the event which you have been requested to serve in, is located. This completed form is sent to:

Peggy Schoenfuss, Chancellor of the Diocese of Superior
(by one of the following methods)
Fax: 
715-395-3149 



Email: pschoenfuss@catholicdos.org
Mail:
Diocese of Superior 

Attn: Peggy Schoenfuss
P.O. Box 969 

Superior, WI 54880 

Please send in a timely fashion in order to allow for reviewing of the files and for preparing the proper documentation.  Thank you!

Name of Priest or Deacon requesting the letter

Event (i.e. baptism, wedding, retreat, etc.)
Date of event
Name of contact person(s). (ie. child being baptized & their parents, couple getting married, etc) 
Parish, Address, City where event is taking place

Pastor’s name (either at the parish or person inviting you to minister)

Name of Diocese where event is taking place

 
Office use only:     _______ Date Received	_______ Date Completed	Notes:
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